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Sun Protection Policy
At pre-school we want the staff and children to enjoy the sun safely. We will work with staff and parents to achieve this. 

It is the responsibility of each parent/carer to apply sun screen to their child before bringing them to pre-school. We will have a high factor sensitive sun cream available in pre-school to be reapplied throughout the day. Parents must sign to consent to their child using our sun cream. 

We will actively encourage all children to wear a sun hat when playing outside. We have a canopy to provide shelter and shade across a small part of the play area.

 We will talk about the sun and its effects on us on a regular basis.
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